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December 13th, 2013 – JD (DANIEL) and DEBORAH ZOE MILLER 

“And the King will reply to them, Truly I tell you, in so far as you 

did it for one of the least of these My brethren, you did it for Me” 

Mathew 25:40 Message 
Testimonies and Christmas, what do these two things bring to 

mind and how are they joined together?  The promise of Christmas 
(the Birth of Christ Jesus) will allow us the opportunity to share 
your faith with others.  In this season where people are looking 
forward to the ending of a year that produced many ”challenges” 
and entering a new  year of “new beginnings”, what better time to 
share who Jesus is in your life!  Christmas traditions are passed 
from generation to generation, but what is the purpose?  Do they 
glorify God & attract others to Him?   

JD and Deborah will share with you testimonies of Christmas 
celebrations which were not traditional, including Deborah’s trip to 
Bethlehem, Uganda last year to be with God’s special children. 
Take some time to pray and ask the Lord what He desires you to do 
this blessed season (It may be to provide support to someone in 
need)!   

Please reach with wide arms and gather together those to bring 
to the meeting that are alone and lonely, sick, depressed and lost. 

Abba Father will be present to welcome them into the Kingdom! 

  
The restaurant needs to know how many to set up for.  Please call in your 
reservation by Thursday, December 13th to Sam Knicely at 748-8430. 

 
Friday, December 13th, 2013 
6:00 p.m. Dinner  -  Meeting begins at 7:00 p.m. 
Der Dutchman Restaurant, 3713 Bahia Vista St. - phone 955-8007 

Dinner is $15.00, please pay at meeting. 

The local Sarasota Chapter of Full Gospel Business Men's Fellowship International operates under the guidance of Full Gospel Business Men's Fellowship International, which has 
established it's Articles of Incorporation under the General Not-For-Profit Corporation Act of California. Under the Articles of Incorporation, it is established that "The Corporation is 
irrevocably dedicated to religious purposes; to promote, further and maintain fellowship among men who believe in the Full Gospel Grace of God...". The purpose of this newsletter 
is to facilitate the fellowship of Full Gospel Business Men. 

 

Date: 
Time: 
Location: 

Full Gospel Business Men's Fellowship 

         

    Please join us for our weekly luncheon meetings held every Thursday at 

 Perkins Restaurant, I-75 and Fruitville Road.  Contact Sam Knicely for details. 


